

Dear Partners,

Thank you so much for the prayers. I did pass the class and I am starting the next rotation which is women's health. I cannot tell you how much it meant for me to know you were praying. I know I could not have made it this far without God, my husband, my family, and the many friends like you.

Thank you for the continued prayers as I push forward to keep learning so that I can serve others.



Many blessings, Jodí

Please visit us at: www.pettygroveprogress.org

Or Email us at: <a href="mailto:jay\_pettygrove@wycliffe.org">jay\_pettygrove@wycliffe.org</a>

jodi pettygrove@wycliffe.org